Dockets:

50~313/82-

50-368/82-27

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh III
senior Vice President
Energy Supply
Post Office Box 551
ttle Rock, AR 2203

Gentlemen

this refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. E. Johnson, J. Jaudon,

C. Trammell, C. Willis, S. Showe, G. Lanik, and R. Young of the NRC during the
period September 7-17, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC Facility
Operating Licenses DPR-51 and NPF-6 for Arkansas Nuclear One, Units 1 and 2.

Areas examined during this inspection are documented in the enclosed
inspection report Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examination of procedures, correspondence, drawings, representative records,
interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

Because of the unique nature of this inspection, no violations or deviations
have been considered There are, however, matters discussed in the enclosed
inspection report which could be the subject of future enforcemernt action.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosures
Wi be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office,
by telephone, within 10 days of the date of this letter and submit written
application to withhold information cortained therein within 30 days of the
date of tnis letter Such application must be consistent with the
requirements of 2.790(b)(1)
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this inspection, we will be pleased

Sincerely,

Collins
Administrator

John T
Regional
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